
 

 

YEAR FOUR 

Come Dine with Me! 

This week, Year 4 have been learning 
and practicing cutting, grating and 

peeling techniques. We were very im-
pressed with how well all the children 
did!   

  Goodbye and Thank you! 
It seems crazy that we are now fast approaching the end of the children’s time in 

Year 4. It only feels like yesterday when we were meeting them for the first time!  

We are so very proud of everything the children have achieved this year.  

We send them onto Year 5 with fond memories, lots of love and our best wishes 

for their new year group.  

A special thank you to all the grown ups who have been supportive throughout 

the year; your support at home really helps with their learning. 

A reminder.. 

Please send your child 
to school with a water 

bottle that is full of wa-
ter as the weather is 
much warmer now. 

Reports 

Your child’s report was 

sent home this week. As 

always, don’t hesitate to 

get in contact or fill in the 

feedback form included in 

the report if you have any 

comments you wish to 

make!  


